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A s the name of  this newsletter
reflects, Sigma Beta Delta has a
connection and closeness to the

action verb “aspire.” Along with the
ideals of “wisdom” and “honor,” it is
one of the principles serving as a
foundation and goal of our organization.

The following commentary from
this year’s scholarship winners gives
evidence that many Sigma Beta Delta
members begin their service journey
before leaving school. The scholarship
application question—“What are your
most important accomplishments to
date?”—elicited responses which
reinforce and validate a phrase in our
membership pledge—“to aspire to serve
humankind.” Their responses illustrate
the service accomplishments produced
regularly by SBD  members throughout
our society.

SBD Membership: Serving Society

It is often hard as a young person to

pinpoint which  accomplishments are going to

be the most significant in your life.  The

measures that I use to judge

my accomplishments are

how significantly each

impacted my life and the

lives of others.

By my standards,

one accomplishment easily

surfaces as the most

significant.  For the past

three years, I have been

involved in an organization that I helped found

called Students of Missouri Assisting Rural

and Urban Transportation (SMART).

During my sophomore year in high

school, I lost my grandmother in a car accident

in Tennessee.  Then two years later I lost a

close friend in another car accident just weeks

before graduation.  This accident happened on

a two-lane highway that ran only a few

hundred yards from my bedroom window.  I

heard the sirens go by that night and had no

idea how my life was to change.  Returning to

school and grieving with my fellow senior

classmates we began to look at the cause of

this terrible tragedy.  We felt strongly that if

this section had been upgraded to a four-lane

highway as had been planned, our friend would

not have died.  We made a personal

commitment to work with the Department of

Transportation and State of Missouri to see that

this was the last senseless loss of life.

My friends and I have collected

signatures on petitions, lobbied state

legislators, and met with the governor and the

Missouri DOT many, many times.  I have even

traveled to Washington, D.C., with classmates

and met with legislators and the federal DOT.

As a result, construction has begun to upgrade

to four lanes the highway on which my friend

was killed.  This $60 million  project was

moved up in the state’s schedule by 20 years as

a result of our actions.  Now other dangerous

roadways are being moved up and youth across

the state are becoming involved in the political

process by forming their own SMART

chapters.

As a result of my involvement with

the transportation issues, Governor Bob

Holden recently named me to his first Youth

Cabinet.  I have been assigned as his youth

ambassador to the Missouri DOT where I now

give input regarding many statewide issues.

In conclusion, my biggest

accomplishments have come from honoring my

grandmother and my friend through SMART

and political actions.  It is comforting to believe

my efforts to turn these tragedies into positive

actions have inspired other youth to become

involved in state government.

Hamlet’s most famous soliloquy, ‘To

be, or not to be, that is the question,’ is

something I often think about.  I always come

up with the same conclusion: ‘to be.’  To strive

to be the best person

possible and to never stop

learning as much as I can,

including the lessons that

life provides along the way.

With that speculation, l am

able to delete the ‘not to

be’ and look at life as an

optimistic journey of

learning and living.  Learning to speak and my

first employment are two significant

accomplishments in my life.

Learning to speak is my ultimate

accomplishment.  You see, I was born deaf.  I

had insufficient hearing to be able to learn and

imitate the sounds spoken to me.  Being the

determined child I was, I pursued cued speech

(a way of identifying each distinctive sound

with hand shapes in four locations following

mouth movements of speech), instead of sign

language.  After becoming an expert in cued

speech, I amazingly learned to speak!  My

voice went from indistinguishable to

comprehensible. I realized my accomplishment

to speak had many benefits for me and the

public.  My confidence grew, which enabled me

to utilize my natural leadership skills better.  I

learned that by having a positive outlook in life,

Lindsay Gaither
Culver-Stockton

College

Sarah Duran
Saint Mary’s College
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Cliff’s Note

From the President

It is a pleasure to express warm greetings on behalf of the Sigma Beta Delta
Officers and Board of Directors. We have enjoyed a very positive year at
Sigma Beta Delta in providing student recognition for achieving academic

excellence in higher education for business. We inducted a record 3,449 new
members and added 17 new chapters. Local chapters have now been installed in
204 colleges and universities in 45 states. At the time our honor society was
founded, there were 967 regionally accredited colleges and universities that had
business degree programs without a national business honor society for
recognizing their outstanding students. A continuing goal of our organization has
been to enable faculty members at eligible college and university business
programs to provide national and lifetime recognition for their deserving
students. I encourage our faculty members and alumni at existing chapters and
institutions to join the Sigma Beta Delta officers and directors in alerting faculty
colleagues across the nation of the important opportunity they have through this
important dimension of higher education for business.

Our progress in providing national honor society recognition for students
in these institutions is made possible by the dedication and hard work of our local
chapter advisors and other officers. We applaud these individuals.We are also
grateful to our founding president, Dr. James H. Bearden, who continues to serve
as editor for this issue of Aspirations.

Each year we have included in Aspirations some focus upon key issues or
constituents related to the society. Our focus this year is upon some of our
outstanding student and alumni members. Each of our individual members has an
important story reflecting his/her journey toward excellence. We wish we could
include them all.

A number of you make financial contributions to Sigma Beta Delta.
These contributions make our scholarship program possible and as they grow we
will be able to expand the number of scholarships provided.

Early next year the Board of Directors will be engaged in developing a
strategic plan for the coming years. We have enjoyed a successful journey during
our first 10 years of existence and we believe it important to have a clear plan for
our next decade.

The membership has approved a change in our biennial meeting to a
triennial convention. This became necessary due to recent events that altered the
ability for many to travel and participate in Sigma Beta Delta programs. Our first
triennial is tentatively scheduled to be held in Fort Worth, Texas, during
October 2004. We hope to see many of you student representatives and
chapter advisors at that time.
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positive things will happen.  I opened doors for

the deaf community in my town; many parents

were inspired to pursue cued speech in hopes

their deaf children would overcome the

challenge of speaking as I had.  Because I know

deaf people can do anything their heart tells

them to do, I continue to help make a difference

in the lives of people who are deaf and hard of

hearing.

Obtaining my first job at the age of

fourteen is my second major accomplishment.

Jumping into the working world at such an

early age certainly gave me social, academic,

and economic benefits.  I also believe the social

aspect of working as a teen gave me the ability

to interact.  Because of the social

responsibilities that I learned, I became more

responsible for academics.  My grades

significantly improved, and my working

experience reinforced my understanding of the

business courses I took at Saint Mary’s College.

As a young employee, I reduced my

dependency on adults; I became extremely

independent.  More importantly, I was given

earning power and a sense of financial

responsibility.

Learning to speak and entering the

workforce at an early age led me to believe that

life is ‘to be’ if one wants to succeed.  With the

‘to be’ belief, I am looking at life positively and

striving to overcome obstacles.

I care deeply for the community I live

in and the country that adopted me.  Ten years

ago, when my family and I fled Russia in hopes

of finding peace in the United States, I did not

speak English.  I felt lost and puzzled by the

new language, the new

society, and finding personal

identity in a land awash with

individualism.

I met this challenge

by committing myself to

getting an education.  In

1995, I enrolled at the

Community College of

Aurora as a first generation student, learned

English, and, in the year 2000, graduated  with

a 3.79 GPA and an Associate in Applied

Science in Computer Information Systems.  In

the same year, I transferred to Metropolitan

State College of Denver pursuing a B.S. degree

with a dual major in CIS and finance.  With one

year left to my graduation, I am closer to my

dream than I have ever been.

Hard work and personal commitment

to high academic standards opened a door for

me to become a member of Phi Theta Kappa

International Honor Society.  I have also been

selected an Academic All-American Scholar

Honors and my biography was published in the

2000–2001 National Dean’s List.  Furthermore,

in December 2002, I became a member of

Sigma Beta Delta International Honor Society

in Business, Management, and Administration.

Because I believe that personal

commitment involves action, I volunteered for

four years as an English/Russian interpreter

during my working at Rose Medical Center.

The spiritual fulfillment that comes from this

service is like no other feeling because I saw

understanding light up people’s eyes.

The first of what I consider to be my

most important accomplishments occurred

while I was in the Navy.  By the time I was 19

years old, I had operated a nuclear reactor

through the Navy’s nuclear power school for

enlisted personnel.  After not

performing so well in high

school, this proved to me that

I was intelligent enough to

pursue any field I should

choose.

The next big

accomplishment in my life

was quitting smoking.  It

took tremendous willpower to kick a seven-year

and up to three-packs-a-day  habit.  Also, I did

it without the support of my friends, many of

whom also smoked at that time.  By

accomplishing this, I knew that I had the

determination to do anything I wanted, despite

the challenges or peer pressure.

Now that I am in college, my favorite

achievement is tutoring.  Tutoring allows me to

use my skills and experience to help others, and

being able to help someone learn or understand

something gives me a great feeling.  In

addition, tutoring allows me to meet new,

interesting people while I  practice skills

learned in previous courses.

In each of these situations, I set a goal

for myself and worked hard to achieve that

goal.  I had to decide what was important to me

”
“

Inna Gofman
Metropolitan State
College of Denver

”

Davin V. Jones
University of

Nebraska at Kearney

“

”

(continued on page 4)
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and try not to focus on what others thought

about those choices.  In each of these situations,

the more committed I was, the more I

eventually got out of it.  Through that

determination and commitment, I hope to have

emerged as a better person and role model for

my friends and others to follow.

You can do it if you try, and ask God

to lead the way are words my mom has always

said to me in moments of despair.  As a senior

at William Paterson University,  I feel a sense

of great accomplishment that surpasses

anything I have ever done

before.  My mother is a high

school dropout, and I am  her

first child to attend college. I

was not privileged to have

some of the opportunities that

younger people have today.

As result I have learned from

an early age to strive for

excellence despite the challenges I may

encounter.

My studies at WPU have been

compounded by extreme financial difficulties,

which continually threaten my ability to

complete my degree.  I have, however, been

able to finance my education thus far by

accumulating funds from my on-campus job

and family aid.

My academic achievements along

with my involvement in extracurricular

activities have made me a more rounded

individual. As a student member of the New

Jersey Society of Certified Public Accountants,

I also had the opportunity of applying for a

scholarship.  My application was successful and

afforded me the privilege of participating in the

society’s Scholars Institute sponsored by

PricewaterhouseCoopers.

My ultimate goal of being a

successful accountant with my own practice is

one step closer to realization as I approach the

completion of my degree this year.  With the

resolve to succeed, continued personal

commitment, and hard work, I will achieve my

goals and make my family and community

proud.

”

Keisha K. Oldacre
William Paterson

University
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When I entered college in January of

2000 at the age of thirty-two, I did so as a GED

recipient, having dropped out of school at

fourteen.  I knew that it was going to be

difficult to keep up, especially since I was

raising a child alone in tandem with attempting

to reach my long-abandoned educational goals.

Upon much contemplation as to what I consider

to be my most important accomplishments to

date, obviously I am very proud of my

academic accomplishments.  I have been able to

maintain a  4.0 GPA  and have little doubt that

with continuing dedication I

will graduate with that same

GPA.  There are other facets of

my life, however, which, when

coupled with my academic

achievements, speak volumes

more as to who I truly am than

merely a dedicated student.

My most important

accomplishments to date include a diversified

commitment to being a nurturing mother,

dedicated student, and  highly contributory

member of my community. While I remain

sternly dedicated to academic excellence, I also

make time to assist in my community through a

continued involvement in the local American

Red Cross as a blood services coordinator and

occasional office assistant.  I also volunteer my

time at the local women’s shelter.  As

previously mentioned, I am also raising a young

child alone.  To have achieved a balance

between dedication to my son, school, and

community, while hopefully instilling in my

son the importance of a dedication to all,

remains the accomplishment of which I am

most proud.

Elizabeth A. Sykora
Elizabeth City State

University

“

      Lindsay Gaither holds
the Blanche M. Touhill
fellowship. Davin V. Jones
holds the Richard C. Scott
fellowship. These two
fellowships are named in
honor of Dr. Scott and Dr.
Touhill who were previously
designated by SBD as
Ambassadors of Excellence.

*

Alumni from the 204 Sigma Beta Delta chapters established since
1994 in 45 states will help shape this country’s destiny. Currently
and in the future, Sigma Beta Delta alumni leverage their

undergraduate and/or graduate studies into contributing service roles in a
variety of careers and organizations.

As we develop our website, we will from time to time feature
alumni profiles illustrating the personal and professional accomplishments
of our members. Our Society’s visibility and networking potential are
enhanced through sharing alumni success stories, and we are proud and
pleased to showcase them. The following three alumni profiles feature
members inducted in 1994 at one of our Founding chapters.

Phillip C. Mount, Houston Baptist University:  According to HBU
Alumni Business Connections, Phillip “CEO of Christian Single Web,
graduated from HBU with a Bachelor’s degree in
business. Following graduation he became a successful
businessman in the financial services industry working
as an independent broker where he was consistently
ranked as the top salesperson out of 300 independent
brokers nationally. Following his financial service
experience, he created Christian Single Web, the number
one office out of 30 Christian dating services
nationwide. He is now involved  in two new business
ventures and currently serves on the Board of Directors
of Young Entrepreneur’s Organization (YEO), an
international organization created for successful entrepreneurs under the
age of 40.”

     Michael Zapata, III, North Carolina State University: Michael is CEO
and chairman of ArrayXpress. This new microarray technology company
is in a field that is having a significant impact on genomics
study. Many fields from agriculture to pharmaceuticals
are the beneficiaries of DNA microarray technology.
Michael became a player in the high tech field almost
immediately upon graduation with a master’s degree in
1994. He was formerly CEO of LIPSinc, a company
that developed and sold software to synchronize
animated mouths with the words spoken. Michael
serves North Carolina State University as Entrepreneur
in Residence. Additionally, he is a major in the North
Carolina National Guard where he flies an Apache
attack helicopter.

Alumni Success Stories

     Susan Cotham Welch, Belmont University:  Inducted into the initial
chapter of Sigma Beta Delta in 1994, Susan graduated with a bachelor’s
degree in management. In order to pursue a long-held
interest (an interest shared with her late father,
Professor James C. Cotham, SBD ‘94) Susan enrolled
in Middle Tennessee State University’s nutrition
program and obtained a degree in that field. After a
hospital internship in Sarasota, Florida, she became
Clinical Dietician at Vanderbilt Stallworth
Rehabilitation Hospital. The 80-bed hospital provides
rehabilitation services to adults and children who have
suffered strokes, head or spinal cord injuries, or have
other orthopaedic or neurological diseases requiring
rehabilitation. Her education in the management and
nutrition fields has served her well in providing direction and
implementation for nutrition assessment of patients who are at nutritional
risk.
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Belmont University Joshua P. Brummett • Cedarville
University Kenneth Robert Delaney, Jr. •
Centenary College of Louisiana Brien
Rabenhorst • Charleston Southern
University Mary Elizabeth O’Brien •
Clayton College & State University
Sylvia D. Shy • Concordia University
Portland Josie J. Bratchuk • Elon
University April Marie Schexnayder •
Emmanuel College Tina Michelle
Kirby • Florida Southern College
David Brian Kunz • Franklin Pierce
College Melissa Taylor • Hope
College Cynthia C. Byrne • Lander
University Howard E. Houston •
Washington College Laura Garrett •

This year Sigma Beta Delta became the newest partner in The PhD
Project. The Project’s mission is “to increase the diversity of business
school faculty by attracting African-Americans, Hispanic-Americans,

and Native Americans to business doctoral programs and provide a network of
peer support throughout the program.” While not a doctoral program, it is an
information clearinghouse for underrepresented minorities who are interested in
pursuing a business Ph.D. to become a  business school professor.

Bernie Milano, President of KPMG Foundation, a founder and the
administrator and lead sponsor of The Project notes “with 1200 colleges and
universities with schools of business and about 900 minority business school
professors, there still will be less than one per school. There is much more to do
to create a diverse faculty that will provide a more complete educational
experience for all students.”

The PhD Project, a partnership between academic and leading
corporations, aims to create more minority professors. Through its alliance with
The Project, Sigma Beta Delta members will have an opportunity to receive
information about this important program.

For more information on The PhD Project, visit the website at
www.phdproject.org

The Wall Street Journal Student Achievement Award is a program developed by The Educational Service Bureau of Dow
Jones in 1948.  Since inception, many colleges and universities throughout the United States have chosen this award
to honor students whose academic performance is considered exceptional.  Each school receives a wall plaque

designed to display the names of ten award winners. Each year a brass nameplate, engraved with the winner’s name and
year of citation, is sent to the school for mounting on the plaque.The “outstanding student” nominated by the institution
receives an embossed paperweight with the recipient’s name imprinted and a one-year subscription to The Wall Street
Journal.  The Journal’s September 2, 2003, issue listed all national Wall Street Journal 2003 Student Achievement Award Winners.
The honorees included the above  Sigma Beta Delta members.

Mount St. Mary’s College Elsa Castaneda •
Pacific Union College Christopher Jones •

Pennsylvania College of Technology Aaron C.
Sands • Saint Francis University Antal

Nemeth • Salve Regina University
Patricia S. Staley • Shenandoah

University Sharon L. Kibler • Southern
Arkansas University Stefan Angelov
Avdjiev • Southwestern Adventist
University Tatiana Santana Aguiar •

Texas Wesleyan University Shelly
Wright • University of Illinois at

Springfield Dorothy I. Godbey •
University of Wisconsin-River Falls

Jana Pfalzgraf  • William Paterson
       University Patrice M. Sanders
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Contributions 12/1/02- 11/15/03

The opportunity for Sigma Beta Delta
to provide scholarships derives from
the generosity of alumni and friends.

Contributions have enabled us to increase to
six the number of scholarships awarded.  A
scholarship may be named in perpetuity for
a pledge of $15,000 and may be used to
honor the memory of a loved one or to
recognize and acknowledge contributions of
individuals or organizations.  We are
receptive and appreciative of endowment
and planned giving support.
     We continue to seek your assistance in
supporting scholarships, whether at the $50
Sponsor level or as a Summa Cum Laude
Sponsor of $2,500 or more.  We regard each
contribution as a worthwhile investment
and one which is most appreciated.

 ExcellenceΣΒ∆

$1,000+
Sigma Chapter

William J. Kehoe

$500-$999
Sigma Chapter

Donald H. Driemeier
Friends

Jackuline A. McKinney

$100-$499
Sigma Chapter

Margaret Hicks
Clayton College & State University

G. Robert Oliver
College of Saint Elizabeth

Kathleen Colyer
DeVry University - Pomona

Jonathan P. Tang
Lake Superior State University

Eric K. Wickman
Long Island University

Joseph N. Vega
Maryville University - St. Louis

Karen R. Kretchmar
Notre Dame de Namur University

Michele A. Pelter
Nova Southeastern University

Karl-Heinz A. Ermisch
Javier Garcia
Rex C. Patton
Jon W. Wollenzien, Jr.

University of Nebraska at Kearney
Barbara H. Nemecek

University of Texas of the Permian
Basin

Geralyn M. Franklin
Urbana University

Charles J. Newman

Robert Morris University
Carla Deriso
Robert G. Ontolchik

Rowan University
Charles A. McCullough

Saint Leo University
Michael J. Sonnelitter

Sojourner-Douglass College
Mary C. Locke

Southern Oregon University
Jon F. Harbaugh

The University of Tampa
Larry J. Gispert

University of Hartford
Olga A. Bachin

University of New Haven
Bruce F. Carmichael
Edward J. Nadriczny
Michael D. Quinn

Widener University
John A. Campbell

Others
Arcadia University

Jill A. Daily
Belinda Glijansky
Anne Marie Hewitt
David A. Leposa

Atlantic Union University
Ronald D. Basque

Belmont University
Faye S. Albright
Sally C. McKay
Glenn A. Mizell
Cynthia R. Painter
Gilmore M. Sanes, Jr.

Cabrini College
David G. Harris
Colin T. McGinley

California Lutheran University
Evelyn A. Schultz

Cedar Crest College
Betsy J. Reigel
Marilyn F. Timmins

Cedarville University
Clifford W. Fawcett

Charleston Southern University
Patricia K. Parks

Clayton College & State University
Chuck O. Holland

Coe College
Johann L. Pasion

College of Mount St. Joseph
Pamela J. Gross
Jeremy W. Snellgrove
Angela M. Vongries
Warren G. Wagner

College of Saint Elizabeth
Elaine T. Mercer

Concordia University - Austin
Howard W. Lacey
Robert B. Leeds

Concordia University - California
Richard H. Harms

Concordia University - Portland
Teresa A. Maxwell

Cumberland University
Joseph D. Spears

DeVry University - Alpharetta
Bonnie M. Sharpe

DeVry University - Phoenix
Philip J. Adelman
Mark S. Griffin
Joscelyn C. Hadson-Taylor

Dickinson State University
Virginia L. McGriff

East Texas Baptist University
Harriet A. Droptini
John O. Droptini

Edinboro University of Pennsylvania
Elizabeth C. Keim

Elon University
John J. Burbridge, Jr.
Bennie L. Felts
Paul D. Grimes

Emporia State University
Sharon F. Mikulecky
Betty J. Richardson

Florida Gulf Coast University
Tamera F. Baughman

Florida Southern College
Marjorie R. King

Gannon University
Timothy J. Quinn

Holy Family University
Elizabeth M. Beech

Hood College
Tracy V. Pauter
Amanda E. Tolbard

Huntingdon College
Tammi Brasfield

Husson College
Diane D. Dow
W. Tom Sawyer, Jr.
Robin A. Warner-Braswell

Indiana University of Pennsylvania
Suzanne C. Cronin
Kelly S. Kwasny-Beasley

Jarvis Christian College
Lorene B. Holmes

Laboratory Institute of
Merchandising

Richard A. Propper
Lees-McRae College

Harvey L. Bauman
Donald W. Norman

Long Island University
Peter J. Rendeiro

Lynchburg College
Richard T. Pugh

Marian College of Fond du Lac
Moss J. Ruedinger

Mary Washington College
Harry J. Skinker

Marymount Manhattan College
Mary M. Wagner

Maryville University - Saint Louis
Denise M. Hanrahan
C. William Lange
Michael L. McKinney
James W. Price
Chris S. Stetz

McKendree College - Illinois
Donna J. Wood

Metropolitan State College of Denver
Walter F. Adams III
Chris N. Ando
Catherine A. Boller

Montana State University - Billings
Valerie J. Barta
Robin L. Hatfield
Jean M. Trimbo

Monterey Institute of International
Studies

David A. Booth
Morgan State University

Calvin L. Bland
Yolanda Winkler

Mountain State University
Mary A. Eggleston

National University
Ronald T. Kaplan

North Carolina State University
Stephen M. Antosek
Kyle D. Barefoot
Judy B. Chapman
Paul W. Dennis
Thomas H. Galligan
Robert J. Hallberg
Rebecca L. Mabe
John A. Maser
William P. Springer, Jr.

Josie Walker
Notre Dame de Namur University

Jeanne C. Decker
Nita K. Gee
Laura Hamai
Tracy L. Yoell

Nova Southeastern University
Danny L. Athanasaw
Yvonne Athanasaw
Michael M. Campbell
Morris D. Davis
Althia V. Ellis
Larry D. Entringer
Mary Ellen O. Harvey
Paulette M. Laubsch
John M. Lee
Jose A. Lopez
Wallace A. Marsh
Gerald D. Murray
Anne Nelson
Harold E. Sayne
John E. Sholhead
Michael K. Slack
Charlotte A. Williamson

Our Lady of Holy Cross College
Vicki P. O’Brien

Pikeville College
Harold H. Smith

Plattsburgh State Univ. of New York
John R. Homburger

Robert Morris College - Chicago
Jacqueline D. Jones
Herbett L. Luckett
Francisca Pena

Robert Morris College - Springfield
Andrea L. Burleson

Robert Morris University
Kristina A. Fausti
Cathy Frasca
Chad A. Malsch
Michael W. Rencheck
Michael A. Yahr

Rollins College - Brevard Campus
Ralph J. Pallex

Rowan University
Mary E. Barbato
Steven H. Caltabiano
Sharon E. Crow
Ernest J. Kiesel
Andrea M. Sari
Kelly S. Sullivan

Saint Leo University
Michelle K. Schroder

Saint Mary’s College of California
Barbara A. Camacho
Julie C. Millias

Salve Regina University
Jennifer L. Kelly
Frederico L. Larrinaga
Colleen M. Murphy
Karen B. Venturini

Samford University
Traci M. Fassina

Siena College
Kelley A. Batcher
Donald H. Brooks, Jr.
M. Suzanne Paonessa

Sojourner-Douglass College
Bert Lee

Southern Arkansas University
Teresa M. Bellamy
Macleta L. Brown

Southern University at New Orleans
Linda M. Lewis
Kendrick Y. Sorrell

State University of New York College
at Brockport

Carol H. Qualls
State University of New York -
Farmingdale

Thomas Schuessler

S I G M A  B E T A  D E L T A  C A R E E R  C E N T R A LS I G M A  B E T A  D E L T A  C A R E E R  C E N T R A L
I S  C O M I N GI S  C O M I N G

$50-$99
Clayton College & State University

Ernest Coward
College of Mount St. Joseph

Noreen M. Gorman
College of Saint Elizabeth

Suzanne T. Trowbridge
DeVry University - Phoenix

David D. Duty
Florida Gulf Coast University

Wayne M. Pingel
Georgia Southwestern State Univ.

Betty D. Pope
Hartwick College

Geoffrey A. Smith
Houston Baptist University

Robert Griswold
Howard Payne University

David M. Lindsay
Long Island University

Ronald G. Trotman
Mary Washington College

Michael P. Neuhard
Marymount Manhattan College

Stephanie Fleming
Metropolitan State College of Denver

Scott C. Goodwin
Nova Southeastern University

William J. Creel
Susan M. De La Vega
Sharan L. Eastwood
Paul L. Govekar
Brian C. Robbins
Stephen P. Stonestreet

Our Lady of Holy Cross College
Daniel Dembinski

Penn State University at Erie, The
Behrend College

Samuel P. Black III

Texas A&M International Univ.
Robert B. Weese

Texas Wesleyan University
Larry J. Bowlin

The University of Tampa
Alice M. Reid
Patricia J. Todd

Thomas College
Marc A. Cone

Truman State University
Pat Ellebracht
Susan L. Kelly-Scott

University of Arkansas at Pine Bluff
Sanetta Davis

University of Bridgeport
G. Lansing Blackshaw

University of Hartford
Debra I. Castelluccio
Jean D. Fletcher
Arthur Melycher

University of Illinois - Springfield
Melinda S. Ballard
Barbara A. Cass
Cheryl L. Jones
Gail A. Milner
Charlotte A. Montgomery
Christina D. Ryan

University of Nebraska at Kearney
James W. Hawks
Leslie D. Marsh
Kay L. Siebenaler
Carl C. Spelts

University of New Haven
William G. Barbieri
Debbie Caso
Christina Eggert
Cheryl E. Francis
Robin J. Gethings-Tenore
Laura L. Giordano
Matthew J. Harrington
Marjorie A. Higgins-Barkman
Freda B. Schroeder
Randolph D. Thomas
Dorena R. Wasik

University of Texas of the Permian
Basin

Sidney Thomas Clark, Jr.
Luann R. Morgan

University of Wisconsin - Stout
Timothy L. Stevens

Urbana University
Thomas Bunnell

Virginia Wesleyan College
Jennifer D. Dupnak

Widener University
Regina M. Brennan

Wiley College
Cynthia W. Leleko

William Paterson University
Cheryl L. Schey
Everil P. Wilson

Wilmington College
Joyce M. Carney
William M. Klein
Harold S. Lowe, Jr.
Larry B. Passwaters
Lucia I. Robinson
Wilma B. Yu

Woodbury University
Flora A. Karmiryan
Christian L. Rosetti

Matching Contributions
Aetna Foundation

II n the near future a new service will be on our web site to help connect members with employment opportunities.
As you begin your job search, members will be able to:

*   post your anonymous resumé for free and let employers submit opportunities to you;
*   view the newest/freshest jobs available for business professionals;
*   create a Job Agent, and new jobs that match your search will be emailed to you;
*   avail yourself of other opportunities.

Employers and recruiters will be able to:
*   post job openings, etc.;
*   view  resumés.

Be on the lookout over the next few months about this important new development at Sigma Beta Delta
Career Central on www.sigmabetadelta.org.


